
From: Alysha Read   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:58 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR - May 17th Statutory Public Meeting 
 
Hello Clerk team, 
 
I have had the privilege of calling Hamilton home for over a year now. I've watched closely the 
developments around the discussion of where we grow. I am writing in to show my support for farmland 
protection, climate resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods for our city, and investment within the 
urban core. I believe this will be achieved (with time and several trend setting policies) with a firm urban 
boundary.  
 
I know this is a hard decision, but there is too much potential within the urban boundary to spread the 
resources outwards. I've only ever seen that result in suburban sprawl, rather than intentional/walk-
able/mixed-income/multi-generational communities. 
 
Thank you, 
Alysha 
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